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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you are all aware school will be reopening on Monday 8th March and I know that many of you will be wanting 

to make plans for your own jobs so I am sharing the provisional plans with you. I have governors meetings and 

Public Health briefings later in the week, so it is still a provisional plan, but we are intending to return to the 

staggered start/collection that we had before the lockdown. The virus has not gone away so all the precautions 

that we took before lockdown will still be in place (staggered starts, children in bubbles, periods of isolation if 

anyone in the bubble tests positive, hand sanitising, lunches in disposable wrappers etc,). I will send reminders of 

all this later in the week.  

 

Breakfast Club will be open at one admission time of 8.15am. This will only be for the children of Key Workers 

on the days that they have absolutely no other childcare options and needs to be booked in advance on the 

care@st-james-hyde.tameside.sch.uk email. Parents sending their children to Breakfast Club need to be aware 

that their children will be in two bubbles (Breakfast Club and their Class Bubble) and will be called upon to 

isolate if anyone tests positive in either bubble.  

 

The normal school day will be as it was before the last lockdown 

 
Class  Start Gate Finish 

Nursery  9.20 Pedestrian 12.00 

Reception 9.10 Pedestrian 3.20 

Year 1 9.00 Pedestrian 3.10 

Year 2 8.50 Pedestrian 3.00 

Year 3 9.20 Ark 3.30 

Year 4 9.10 Ark 3.20 

Year 5 9.00 Ark 3.10 

Year 6 8.50 Ark 3.00 

    

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, please keep an eye on facebook and/or the school website for 

further information. I assure you as always that our staff will continue to do all in their power to 

minimise the risks to your children, can I ask that you all follow the guidance out of school to 

minimise the risk to our school staff too. 

 

Thank you,   

 

 

 

 

J.A.Walker 

Headteacher 
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